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Important Dates 

21st July  14.40 Pre-School End-of-Year  

  Celebration - Parents/Carers  

  welcome to watch  

25th July 13.00 PTA End-of-Year Disco -   

  Non-School Uniform Day  

25th July  Last Day of Term  

 

For a full summary of dates over the year, our 

Annual Planner can be viewed here 

Free National Trust Family Pass for Lyme Park  

Looking for a fun day out over the summer?  

We have sent all families a free National Trust family pass for Lyme Park. The pass is valid 

from 12
th
 July until 14

th
 September 2025 on any day of the week (excluding Bank Holidays). 

We kindly ask any families who use the pass to fill out a feedback form (there is also a link to the 

feedback form on the pass).  

Dream big, fly high  

Poynton Show - School Art Competition   

Well done to everyone who entered the 

School Art Competition for Poynton Show. 

All entrants have received a free child pass 

to the show, which can be collected from the school office.  

I am delighted to announce that we had three winners, who 

will be presented with their certificates in our celebration 

assembly this week. We look forward to seeing all the 

wonderful artwork on display at the Show on 23
rd

 August.    

Bag for Books  

Please could all children bring a bag into school 

by Wednesday 23rd July to take all their school 

books and work home in.  

Many thanks for your 

support.  

Dolce - Price Increase  

With the April budget, the increase in 

the national living wage and general food 

price increases, it has become even more of a 

challenge for Dolce to provide meals at the current prices 

this year. Therefore from 1
st
 September 2025, the cost of a 

school meal will increase to £2.69 for Pre-School and £2.81 

for Year 3. New meal prices will be adjusted on School Grid in 

September. 

Letter from the Department for Education  

We were delighted to receive a lovely letter from our Regional Director for the Department for 

Education this week. The letter congratulated the school on our recent Ofsted report saying: 

 ‘This is a great achievement, and I am grateful for the work that you and your colleagues are 

doing in the school and for the difference that you are clearly making to the lives of your pupils ’.  

The letter goes on to say that, ‘The school and Trust have showed determination and commitment to provide high 

standards of education and wellbeing for the children. This is a wonderful example of leadership, education, and 

dedication’.  

Pudsey’s Pause  

Children in Need has developed a quick and easy tool with the help of clinical psychologist   

Dr Julie. Pudsey’s Pause helps parents start daily conversations with children in three easy 

steps - Pause, Spot and Share. The aim is to teach children to Pause, Spot and Share their 

feelings to boost mental health. For more information, see the poster we have sent out to 

families and click on the link.  

https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/07/Annual-Planner-24-25_v1.pdf
https://www.woodfordprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/sites/2/2024/07/Annual-Planner-24-25_v1.pdf
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=uXm6DyNkDUaI7_nD1Moun1zQzWjwZuREsXQD8OKQ39JUM1pKUkQ3RVE4RkxKVzdGQkI4VVdQSjNOQy4u&route=shorturl
https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/schools/pudseys-pause-for-schools/

